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REGION 7 ROCKS! 
Once again our mighty Region 7 cleaned up in the Awards Category at the Portland Annual 
Gathering.  Our energetic and enthusiastic group got very “flashy” at our “Meet & Greet”.  
NORTH DAKOTA Mensa won Group of The Year; three of our groups finished in the money 
for Culture Quest and Mid-America Mensa won an award for a published article. 
 
“UNOFFICIAL” REGIONAL GATHERING IN CRIPPLE CREEK! 
PLAINS AND PEAKS Mensa is hosting a late September fun gathering in the casino town of 
Cripple Creek CO.  Contact SEAN McCORMICK (sean.mccormick.us.@member.mensa.org) at 
719.264.6949 for all the details! 
 
THANK YOU TO OUR NEW REGIONAL OFFICERS! 
Region 7 Webmaster PEGGY MADSEN (Mensa@pegmadsen.com) has jumped right in and 
volunteered to update our Region 7 Website after JASON NEU was totally swamped at work 
and unable to continue.  Peggy Madsen has years of experience and we’re looking forward to 
seeing the photos from our Annual Gathering and from YOUR group’s summer activities. A 
huge Thank You to JASON for the updating and innovations he provided for all of us. 
CARRIE MUIR (testingcoordinator@boulder.us.mensa.org) is our new highly qualified Region 
7 Proctor Coordinator.  She’s our new go-to person for questions about testing or proctoring. 
Another huge Thank You to KAREN KOZAK for many years of service in this area. 
 
WELCOME NEW OFFICERS – We now have 199 Officers in Region 7! 
DAVE KELLER, Webmaster, Nebraska-Western Iowa Mensa 
In Denver: MARIE WOOLDRIGE, Membership Officer; JULIE GRANT, Ombudsman; and 
JOHN NEWCOMB, Proctor-in-Training 
MICHAEL KEARNEY, Webmaster, Boulder/Front Range 
 

Please send your announcements and photos of Region 7 happenings to 
Mensa@pegmadsen.com 

http://www.region7.us.mensa.org/ 
 

I’d love to hear from you!  Contact me at RVC7@us.mensa.org. 


